
SPORTS AUTHORITY OF INDIA 

OPERATIONS DIVISION 

Date:06-01-2022 

CIRCULAR 

It has been observed that Regional Centers (RCs) are floating tenders without compliance to 

following new procurement policies regarding Preference to Make in India and complaints 

regarding the same are being received from Department for Promotion of Industry and 

Internal Trade: 

Provisions of Public Procurement (Preference to Make in India), Order 2017 as 

amended on 16th September 2020; and 

Provisions under Rule 144(xi) of the GFR which mandates the bidder from a country 

sharing land border with India to be registered with a competent authority. 

In this regard, I am directed to convey that all Regional/NCOE heads have to ensure that all 

tenders (goods/services and works) floated include above provisions.

(Shiv Sharma) 
Executive Director (OPS) 

To, 
All Heads of Academic/Regional Centres/NCOEs 
All Heads of Divisions in SAI head office 
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